JAMES K. BASS

1416 —140 S. DEARBORN STREET
CHICAGO
PHONE CENTRAL 2821 AU.{;\.lst 5’ 1936,

Mrs. Gertrude B. Warner,
Osburn Hotel,
Eugene, Oregon.

Dear Gertrude:

We were glad to have Sam drop in on us last evening at
the house in Evanston. He and Helen both looked fine
which we thought was remarkaeble considering the excessive
heat they had during their drive.

Sem is now in the office and this letter is being written
at his suggestion.

We have talked a little about his and your affairs

which have been conducted through Perkins' office. There
being no one to carry on Perkins' business, our plan is to
close the office as soon as it can conveniently be done.

I asked Sam whet disposition he wished made of his affairs
alsd his opinion of what you might wish to do with your
affeirs which had been done through Perkins' office. We
both agreed that the logical thing was to have it done
through lir., Edmonds' office. If this coneurs with your
ideas, we would be pleased to send over to Mr, Edmonds

all papers pertaining to your business upon receipt of
the enclosed authorization signed by you.

Mame is still holding up wonderfully well and in a day

or two expects to go with her sister Bess to her brother's
place in Wisconsin for a few days change. Jean and her
daughter ere still with us and, to my mind, that will be

a big problem to Mame for some time to come,

Hoping that you are feeling fine and will have a good
summer, I am

>
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